
 
        

Dear Parents/Carers                                                           24th May 2019 

 

This week we have enjoyed researching the history and life of King Alfred and have started to 

gather as much information as we can for our biographies.  In maths, we have been adding and 

subtracting fractions - consolidating knowledge at the end of the unit. 

 

Our Wilcombe Wobbler cross country team performed wonderfully yesterday.  The Orchard Vale 

team were the overall winners out of 11 Ventrus schools and our trophy is now in the cabinet 

next to the school office.  A special well done to our Year 3 / 4 boys’ team, to Ewan S for coming 

1st  and to Khloe R for coming 3rd. 

 

Homework 

We have not set any homework for the holiday apart from to enjoy a good book.  The children 

do, however, have their weekly spellings to learn for the Friday tests. 

 

CANCELLATION of Mr Ovey’s after school clubs during the week of 4th to 7th June 

Mr Ovey will be out of school during the week Tuesday, 4th to 7th June and all of his afterschool 

sports clubs will be cancelled for that week. 

 

Paignton Zoo Residential – Monday, 10th to Thursday, 13th June 

We hope the children are looking forward to their residential.  If your child is likely to require any 

medication during the residential please bring this into the office.  As this is a residential we are 

able to administer Capol (preferably in sachets/soft melts) to alleviate headaches etc during 

their stay.  All medication must be in school by Thursday, 6th June. 

 

School Council – Sandcastle Competition – 29th April to 29th May 

Thanks you to everyone who has entered the competition so far.  We have had so many 

fabulous entries so we have added runner up prizes for each year group.  We hope the lovely 

weather continues through May to allow more of you to get out there and have a fun time 

helping your child to create their own sandcastles.  You can submit photos of your creations 

electronically to ovsandcastle@outlook.com.  The School Council will judge all entries after half 

term and prizes will be awarded at the Friday assembly. 

 

Tax Free Child Care Weblink Meeting 

https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare   

 

Wanted 

If you have any unwanted tea-cups, saucers and teapots please could you hand them into the 

school office for the attention of Mrs Manley. 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Three” (see our website for full details) 

 

Diary Dates (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

 

Mon, 27th to Fri, 31st May – Half term 

Mon, 3rd June – Non Pupil Day 

Tue, 4th June - Back to School 

Thur, 6th June – Food Tasting - details to come. 

Thur, 20th June – School Council – Non-uniform day/whole school water fight – details to come. 

Thur, 27th June – Key Stage 2 Swimming Gala 

Fri, 28th June – Years 3 / 4 – Viking Experience with Portals to the Past 

 

We hope you a wonderful break. 

 

Miss Gulliford       Mrs Johnson      Mrs Benn       Mr Whapham  
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